
“This is a happy school where pupils achieve well in terms of their personal, as well as academic 
development and are growing up as responsible caring young people.” Ofsted 2015 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
09 January 2017 

Year 3 collaboration with Whiteley Primary School 
      

Dear Parents, 
 

As part of our History curriculum in Year 3, we are going to be learning about the Roman Empire 
and its impact on Britain.  I have been doing some planning for the upcoming project with the 
Year 3 teachers at Whiteley Primary School.  They have kindly invited us to visit their school on 
Tuesday 10th January to kick start both of our history projects.  We will be exploring the idea of 
how the Romans first arrived in Britain.  We are going to be the Romans! (Don’t tell the pupils of 
Whiteley that we are coming.  It’s a surprise!) 
 
We would like to take advantage of this great opportunity to collaborate with a much larger 
school.  If possible, we would appreciate it if the children could be dropped off at Whiteley 
Primary School between 8.30 and 8.45am.  I will be waiting in the reception/library area to greet 
the children at the main entrance to the school.  If this is a huge problem for anyone and you are 
unable to make alternative arrangements on Tuesday morning, please let us know as soon as 
possible. 
 
We intend to walk back to school at 1pm after having lunch with the Year 3 children at Whiteley. 
We will use this as an opportunity to teach the children more about road safety awareness. 
 
On Tuesday 10th January, please could the children arrive at Whiteley Primary School between 
8.30 and 8.45am.  Please send your child with a packed lunch on that day in order for them to 
join in with lunch time at Whiteley Primary. 
 
If you have any queries regarding this trip, please do not hesitate to ask.   

 
     Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
     Miss Francesca Pretty 
     Year 3 Class Teacher 
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